

SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Wilson Assemblage Application for Special Use Permit

Meeting Date:

October 26, 2004

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council approve the application as set out in Resolution A of the Town Manager's Report without stipulation 10, and that depending on what course the Council consider appropriate to fulfill stipulation 10, the Board recommend that in any case a pedestrian access is provided to Sage Road and a pedestrian friendly crossing be provided to Lowes and that if a median is included at the northeast end of the site that a bicycle cut through be built in the median to allow bicycle access.

Vote:

7 - 0.

Aye:

Jed Dube (Chair), Kate Millard, Heidi Perry, Tim Saunders, Brian

Decker, Alice Neebe and Nick Lurie.

Prepared by:

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner